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This is severely going to affect the neighborhood and the safety of the community around it. I’ve
been lucky enough to live next to the park for over five years and I’ve been so grateful the entire
community has enjoyed it just as much as me because of its safety. If you approve this project I only
see more and more people moving out of the city and it’s sad to see Portland being taken over by
people who don’t respect it. I fully support helping the homeless to find housing in other ways, but
this is not it! Thank you for your time and consideration.
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